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[EXTERNAL] 1105 Hillyer St., San Marcos, Texas 
Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:12:37 AM

To follow-up on our phone conversation.  I received a request from Eric Scott Ross of 142 Cimarron
Park Loop, Suite A, Buda, Texas 78610 regarding property at 1105 Hillyer St., San Marcos, Texas.  He
asked me to sign a letter giving my consent for a License to Encroach Application.  My understanding
is that he wants to construct a residential driveway on an existing dirt road called Hillyer Street.

I have no objection to his paving the dirt road to create access to the lot he owns on Hillyer to
enable him to construct a single family residence.  I want to make sure that no encroachment will be
made or granted onto the property that belongs to me.

If you need further information or clarification please contact me at 512-396-8135.

Sherryl Boyd
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